
11 March 2022   

K-2 Easter Hat Parade 2022 
  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

  

On Thursday 7 April, all students in Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2 will be participating in the school’s annual Easter 

Hat Parade. The parade will take place in the main assembly area under the COLA at 9:30am.  

  

During the parade, students will have the opportunity to showcase the Easter hats that they have made. Students 

will be making Easter hats in class and all cardboard will be supplied. However, we ask that you assist us by supplying 

decorations for your child’s hat. 

 

This does not have to be an expensive project. Supplies such as feathers, Easter stickers, ribbons and streamers are 

inexpensive and readily available from numerous discount stores. Please send supplies in a plastic bag with your 

child’s name and class clearly marked by Friday 18 March. 

  

If you would not like your child to participate in the Easter Hat Parade, please complete the note below and return 

to the class teacher by Friday 18 March.  

  

We would love for you to join us as we share our creative talents. Photos and videos will be taken throughout the 

parade and posted on our school’s social media accounts via Facebook, Twitter, Instagram and the school website. 

We hear the Easter Bunny is very excited to be visiting Quakers Hill Public School again this year!  

  

Bert Lo Campo                                                               Patricia Bovard and Jayne Chan 

Principal                                           Organising Teachers 

_____________________________________________________________________________ __  

 

Return note only if you do NOT wish your child to participate 

K-2 Easter Hat Parade 2022 

 

I DO NOT wish for my child                                         of class  to participate in the K-2 Easter Hat          

Parade.  
 

Parent Signature:                                                                                                  Date:      
 

 

A copy of this note can be located on the school website - https://quakershil-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-

school/notes.html 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  


